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Greetings from the Ticket Master time is flying by so fast we are already in October.  This month is Education month.  

Seniors, please let you juniors be a part of any events you may have for Education month and remember to keep 

track of your hours, money spent and take lots of pictures.  Juniors should also keep track of their hours.  These are 

memories you will never want to forget.  Our juniors are our future. 

I would like to thank all units who have sold their Junior Conference tickets so far. If you have not mailed your stubs 

and checks in yet, please send all Junior Conference ticket stubs and check to ALA, Department of CA, 401 Van Ness 

Avenue, Suite 319, San Francisco, CA 94102-4570, Make check payable to ALA Dept of CA, Include Unit and/or 

District number on all checks.  If you have any questions or need more tickets, please feel free to contact me. 

Mid-Year is right around the corner.  The Mid-Year report has been updated and is available online under Junior 

Activities.  Let us make 100% reporting. 

Seniors continue mentoring our juniors.  Here are a few things that we can share with our juniors. 

➢ Learning about patriotism and how to show respect for the American Flag 

➢ Teacher them the correct way to set-up and have a meeting 

➢ Helping Military families such as mowing yards and helping military kids become acclimated at a new school. 

➢ Distributing poppies especially on Veteran Day, November 11th, so our veterans know we care about them. 

➢ Earning service patches while learning about ALA programs 

➢ Demonstrating responsibility for future scholarships, college, or military service applications 

➢ Encourage the juniors to participate in essay contests.  The information for these essays can be found on 

the District and ALA National website. 

• Department of CA Junior Activities Essay for Mission Training due November 4, 2024 

• Americanism Essay due by April 15, 2025 

Last but not least let us give the juniors a big CONGRATULATIONS for all their hard work for serving our Veterans 

and their families.  Keep up the great work. 

“OUR JUNIORS ARE ON THE MOVE” 

 Lucy Hunt 

 Department Junior Activities Chair 
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